
Please help Neighborhood House support
those in need this holiday season. Donations
of non-perishable food items (canned food
with pop-up lids, microwavable food) and

winter clothing (hats, gloves, scarves, new or
gently used coats, thermal underwear) are

greatly appreciated. 

Accepting Donations Through
15 JANUARY 2025

HOLY CROSS 
CHURCH LOBBY

Christmas
FOOD AND CLOTHING DRIVE


